
 

 
NEWS RELEASE 

 
 

January 10, 2025- 
 
Today, the San Joaquin River Conservancy 
celebrated the re-opening of Wildwood Native 
Park, located in Madera County. Wildwood 
Native Park will be open to the public for year-
round recreation, 7 days a week. 

 

 

Wildwood Native Park offers 22-acres of 
opportunities for low impact recreational 
activities including launch access to the 
San Joaquin River, fishing, picnicking, 
walking trails, and wildlife viewing and 
appreciation. 

 
 
 
 
  

 
 


